
FAMILIES TO THE MAX is a group of Pennsylvania parents whose children receive special education  
services. Network members partner with educators to raise expectations, presume competence, 
and increase opportunities for students to have success in their educational experience and 
maximize their outcomes. They build awareness and empower families through networking, 
attending training events, and participating in webinars. 

What is the FAMILIES TO THE MAX:  
Pennsylvania Statewide Family Network?

Vision

EMPOWERING  
students, families, and  
communities to believe  
that all children can  
reach their maximum 
potential.

Mission

LEADING CHANGE  
for children with diverse needs  
by maximizing opportunities  
in the home, classroom, 
and community.



Ultimately, working together, parents and professionals will  

positively influence opportunities, experiences, and outcomes  

and envision a future where all students are prepared for  

meaningful post-school outcomes.  
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How Do I Join?

For more information on training courses, webinars and 
to learn more about how you can make a difference, 
contact the Network or one of the participating  
partners listed below.

Why Join?

Are you interested in meeting and networking with 
other parents across the state who share the same 
vision?

Would you like to learn how to lead educational  
change for your child, as well as other students 
throughout Pennsylvania?

FAMILIES TO THE MAX: 
Pennsylvania Statewide Family Network

https://tinyurl.com/F2MAX
Email: F2MAX@pattan.net

PaTTAN (Pennsylvania Training and Technical Assistance Network)  

Phone: 800-441-3215 x3262

HUNE (Hispanos Unidos para Niños Excepcionales) 

Phone: 215-425-6203 or 215-595-5866 (La linea de assistencia de FAMILIAS A LO MÁXIMO)

PEAL (Parent Education and Advocacy Leadership) Center

Phone: 866-950-1040 (English and Spanish) 
TTY: 412-281-4409

The contents of the presentation were developed under a grant from the US Department of Education, #H323A170023. However, the 
contents do not necessarily represent the policy of the US Department of Education and should not assume endorsement by the 
Federal Government. 
	 – Project Officer, Susan Weigert


